
Hello JEES Families.

Thank you to all our grade 1, 2, and 3 families who were able to join us for the first
round of Parent Teacher Interviews. We appreciate your time to meet with us

and have conversations about your child’s progress. At the mid-year point, grade
1-3 teachers will prepare an outcome based report card. This will be available via

Edsby. We will then have another set of interviews in March and a final report
card at the end of the year. 

Thank you to all of our grade 3 students who have been participating in volleyball
club. Thank you as well for the support from our parent volunteers. There are 53
students who signed up to participate over the 5 sessions. It has been wonderful

to be part of the fun and to watch the students improve. The last 2 practice
nights will be November 12th and 13th. 

It was great to see all the costumes during our Halloween parade!  As we
transition into November, we will prepare for our Remembrance Day Observance
on November 8th at 10:45am. The Town of Coaldale will also host a Remembrance

Day Ceremony in our gym on November 11th beginning at 10:30am.

Some of our classes have been out in the community during the first couple of
months, including visits to the Fire Department, Sunny South Lodge, and

Coaldale Health Centre. Next month, our grade 2 students will visit the Town’s
Civic Square.

I hope you had a fun and safe Halloween, and have a wonderful month of
November.

~ Chris Spanos, Principal
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will be shared closer to date





ANGEL TREE

JEES will once again, be
a drop-off site for the
Angel Tree Campaign.
We will be collecting

new, unwrapped toys for
our annual toy drive

starting the last week of
November.

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/fjes




LOST & FOUND
Our Lost & Found is

FULL!  If your child is
missing anything, please

come have a look, just
inside the foyer, before
you walk into the office.

There are a lot of
sweaters and jackets

right now.

We have been using Edsby at JEES for the last few years, and
in an effort to streamline communication and  eliminate the

use of various systems/communication tools, the Palliser
School Division is moving to use Edsby to relay information,

schedule Parent/Teacher Interviews, complete and share
Report Cards in addition to student attendance reporting.  

Parents can set up an account, by accepting an invitation to
join that they receive from the school.  If you have not

received an invitation to Edsby, please advise the office by
phone (403-345-2403) or email to

kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca.  

There is an app for Edsby to make it easy to use from any
device.  The server address is simply pallisersd. 

We have recently created an Edsby Help section on our
website.  We will continue to add tips and tutorials here if you

are looking for any Edsby help.  

Please also fee free to call our office if you require any
assistance.  







Entry Forms can be found on the Jennie Emery 
Elementary School website or picked up from the office.  






